
The Village of Warwick DPW will be working on drainage on Brady Road starting Thursday, 
October 22nd, 2015 on weekdays between the hours of 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. for approximately two 
weeks.  The road will be closed during this time and detour signs will be posted. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 986-2031 ext. 6. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience.   
 
 


